
HOLYHEAD TOWN COUNCIL 
COMMUNITIES / LEISURE COMMITTEE MEETING 

MONDAY 16TH JULY 2018 2.30 p.m. 
 

Present:  Councillors W J Chorlton, Ken Tatlock and Keith Thomas (Mayor) (ex officio) 
In attendance:  Richard W Jones, Deputy Clerk 
Robert Henderson Community Services Manager  
 
1.  Apologies for absence were received by Councillors Mrs Ailia Lewis MBE, T Lloyd 
Hughes MBE, Alan Williams, Beryl  Warner BEM and Adrienne Edwards 
 
2. To appoint a Chair-person: 
It was resolved, proposed and seconded to elect Councillor W J Chorlton as the Chair-
person. 
Minute no. 5297/18 
 
3.  DECLARATION OF INTEREST: 
No declarations were made. 
 
4.  The Deputy Clerk handed out an analysis of expenditure on the Holyhead Town Park up 
to the 12th July 2018.  When all outstanding accounts have been paid, it is anticipated that 
there will be a balance of approx. £35,000.00 to be used to improve the outside facilities.   
 
The meeting then went on to discuss various possibilities such as provision of a new crazy 
golf course and it was resolved that the Committee would visit the Park at 10.00 a.m. on 
the 6th August 2018.  
  
The Committee were also of the opinion that approaches should be made to other local 
businesses in an attempt to obtain sponsorship towards the refurbishment of the Town 
Park and that a further application to the National Lottery should be considered. 
Members then went on to discuss various other issues as to the scope of the Committee, 
including the promotion of Leisure and other activities within the community.   
 
The meeting concluded at 3.15 p.m. 
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